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Dear Sir/Madam.
                                I think one of the most important human rights is for all Queenslanders to be
 provided with the right to be “Innocent until proven guilty”. This basic right which is afforded to
 criminals of all irks (murderers, rapists etc) is a basic right which ALL Queenslanders should be
 afforded. It is a right supported by United Nations yet the Queensland LABOR PARTY want to
 take it away from landholders in Queensland (purely on the grounds that they can then accuse a
 landholder and send him broke trying to prove his innocence by bullying him with the huge
 public purse available to them if he does not plead guilty for them). If this basic right is not
 added to a bill of rights then it’s not worth the paper it’s written on.
                                                                                                                                                     Gary Dingle
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